
From: 	 Weinstein, Jason 
To: 	 McDermond, James E. (ATF) 
Sent: 	 2/10/2011 11:56:21 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: SJC briefing 

Many thanks — we made a good team. 

From: McDermond, James E. [ma ilto:Ja mes.E.McDermond©usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 6:45 PM 
To: Weinstein, Jason 
Subject: Re: SJC briefing 

Jason, 

Thank you for your kind words. Please know that everyone at ATF truly appreciates your support. Thanks you again for your 
efforts today and leading up to this briefing. Your participation today was key to our success. 

Regards, 
Jim 
James McDermond, Assistant Director - ATF 

******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above in 
connection with official business. This communication may contain Controlled Unclassified Information that may be statutorily or 
otherwise prohibited from being released without appropriate approval. Any review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message 
and any attached file(s) in any form outside of ATF or the Department of Justice without express authorization is strictly 
prohibited. 

From: Weinstein, Jason 
To: Hoover, William J. 
Cc: McDermond, James E.;: 	ATF 	iBurke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Sent: Thu Feb 10 18:33:I8 2011 
Subject: SJC briefing 
Just wanted to let you know that Stu and Jim were absolutely terrific during the briefing today. It went really well, and I 
think it went a long way toward conveying the truth about ATF's high level of skill and sophistication, both generally and 
in F&F specifically, and correcting the completely erroneous impression of the agency reflected in Sen. Grassley's 
letters. 	 DP 

Jason M. Weinstein 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20530 
Office: (202) 305-9827 
Cell: (202) 330-1514 
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